
 

 

 
     January 14, 2022 
 
 The Mahaska County Board of Supervisors met in budget work session on the 
above date at 9:00 a.m. in the third floor conference room of the Mahaska County 
courthouse.  Present were the following board members:  Chairman – Mark Groenendyk; 
vice chairman – Steve Wanders and member – Chuck Webb.  Also present: Susan 
Brown, Mahaska County Auditor and Jody Van Patten, Mahaska County Deputy Auditor. 
 
 This morning the board met with Curt Grandia, Veterans Affairs; Patty Malloy, 
Arthur, Daris, Amy Fernandez, Public Health Administration; Ben Hoskinson, Mahaska 
County IRVM; Deb VanEngelenhoven, Shannon Smith, Stephen Memorial Animal 
Shelter; Tom Flaherty, Economic Development; Diane Crookham, Recorder; Dave 
Sedivec, Willie VanWeelden, Linda Fox, Peggy Wright, Steve Dixon, Mahaska County 
Conservation to discuss budget requests for fiscal year 2022-2023. 
 
 No decisions were made today.   
 
      __________________________________ 
                         Mark Groenendyk, Chairman 
                                                                        Mahaska County Board of Supervisors 
 
ATTEST;________________________________ 
               Susan L. Brown, Mahaska County Auditor 
 
 


